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PAULTONS PARK & 100% ATTENDANCE – MAY 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As an incentive for the next few months of hard work, we have booked our annual trip to Paultons 
Park for Monday 20th May 2024.  The trip is to celebrate all the hard work, determination, resilience 
and maturity that the children have shown - not only over the course of the last few months, but over 
this final year as well.   
 
As with any other reward trip, we will be taking all those children who have earnt enough points.  The 
points will begin accumulating from Monday 19th February and run until Friday 17th May.  Over the 
coming 11 weeks, there will be 159 points on offer and the children will have to earn a minimum of 
140 points to be invited on the trip.   

 
 
There will also be an expectation around attendance for this period of time as well, and for those 

children that can achieve 100% attendance, there will be an extra reward trip on Tuesday 21st May!!  
As you are aware, the Department for Education expects every child to have at least good attendance 
at 96% over the academic year – this allows them only 7 days off from September to July.   
 
Please see overleaf the calendar that the children themselves will be completing to track their own 
points and attendance: 
 
 
 
 
 

REWARD POINTS 
We will be running a Reward Points system in Year 6 this year.  The children will have the opportunity to earn 3 
points per day towards a reward treat or trip at the end of every half term.  Authorised absences and holidays will 
earn 2 points per day missed.  And, of course, points could be lost for any behaviour issues, including use of 
unacceptable language.  A 5-point star award is also on offer every day for outstanding contribution – this could be 
in class or it could be for exemplary behaviour or empathy.  Although our ethos in Year 6 is very much based around 
the team, there is, of course, a chance that one or more children may not earn enough points to attend the reward 
trip.  If this happens, they will be expected to remain in school with one of us for the day – and it is vital that you 
support us in this as we prepare the children for their transition secondary school.  Please ask your child to explain 
further, especially about some of the ideas they have had for rewards!  And if you have any further questions 
regarding this matter, please come and talk to us about it sooner rather than later. 
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Please be assured that everything we are doing is to try to help ease the children through the 
transition to secondary school that lies ahead.  If we can instil responsible, mature attitudes towards 
both behaviour and attendance now, the change that is coming will be so much easier to adjust to – 
for the children and for you! 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please come and chat to us about them. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 6 Team 


